CLIFF AVENUE F.C
2014-2015 U13 GOLD
“SNIPERS”

To City of Burnaby:

The Clitf Avenue F.C. U 13 Girls Gold soccer team (14 girls and 2 coaches and 2
managers) (all Burnaby residents) have had a very successtul 2014-2015 soccer season.
We have recently qualified for the Provincial Championships being held in Nelson B.C,
July 8-12, 2015, We are the only team in the entire Chift Avenue Organization (U13-U18
girls and hoys) to qualify for the Provincials this year. Our current budget per plaver to
attend these provincials is $1000-1200. Not only will the players be traveling to Nelson
but also a number of parents and siblings. This has become a costly tournament for
plavers and families. Success seems to have a price and due to the distance and time, this
will be a hetty price per famuly.

We are currently asking for financial assistance via a donation, which will in turn
provide each player and family with a better opportunity to travel and take part in the
Provincial tournament. Any financial assistance will ensure players and families an
opportunity to participate 1o a tournament of a lifetime without it being a financial
burden.

[t you have any questions regarding this request, please do not hesitate to call. If
you are interested in making a donation, please contact one of the following members.

Thank you in advance for your time and consideration.

Peter Rattistin-Coach
H#04-7701.5864

Tony Momo-Coach
604-312-5706

Lauvra Caporale-Manager
604-842-7498

Thank you for vour support!
The Cliff Ave F.C
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